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May 1, 2025 

To our Stakeholders 

 

Company name: Advance Create Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Yoshiharu Hamada, President 

(Securities code: 8798; Tokyo, 

Sapporo, Fukuoka Market) 

Inquiries: Keisuke Soga, General Manager of 

Corporate Planning Department 

(TEL: 06-6204-1193) 

 

 

Notice Concerning the Schedule for the Announcement of Financial Results 

 for the First and Second Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2025 

 

As announced on February 14, 2025 in the “Notice Concerning the Schedule for the Announcement of Financial 

Results for the First Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2025,” Advance Create Co., Ltd. (hereinafter 

referred to as the “Company”) has postponed the announcement of financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal 

year ending September 30, 2025, but the Company is pleased to announce that the Company has decided on the date 

for the announcement of financial results as follows. 

And the announcement of financial results for the second quarter of the fiscal year ending September 30, 2025 is also 

scheduled for the same date. 

The Company deeply apologizes to our shareholders, investors, and other stakeholders for any inconvenience and 

concern this incident may have caused. 

 

1. Reason for postponing the announcement of financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending September 

30, 2025 

As announced in the “Notice Regarding Disclosure of Financial Results for the Fiscal Year Ended September 30, 2024 

More than 50 Days After the End of the Fiscal Year” dated February 28, 2025, the Company's previous independent 

auditor indicated that some of the results of the PV calculation deviated from the actual results, and the Company 

decided that it would be appropriate to correct these deviations by amending the financial results for prior periods. 

However, since it took a considerable amount of time to correct the past financial results, we announced our financial 

results for the fiscal year ended September 30, 2024 on February 28, 2025. 

Aoi & Co. has been appointed as the Company's new independent auditor as of the conclusion of the Following 

Meeting of the 29th General Meeting of Shareholders held on March 25, 2025. 

Due to the need for time to correct the financial results for the past fiscal year and to announce the financial results for 

the fiscal year ended September 30, 2024, and to ensure that Aoi & Co., our newly appointed accounting auditor, has 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event of 

any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 
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sufficient systems in place to properly and reasonably conduct our accounting audit, the Company has decided to 

announce our financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending September 30, 2025 on the schedule shown 

in 2. below. 

 

2. Scheduled date of financial announcement 

Thursday, May 15, 2025 


